
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: July 24,2001 

TO: 
FROM: Division of Competitive Services [Isler) 1 /? 
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (Bay6) 

Docket No. 010735-TI - Cancellation by Florida Public Service Commission of IXC 
Certificate No. 5672 issued to iTELSA (USA), Inc. for violation of Rule 25-4.0161, 
F.A.C., Regulatory Assessment Fees; Telecommunications Companies. 

On July 23,2001, I received a copy of the company's July 18 memorandum, which is the 
* 

* 
company's settlement proposal to pay a $500 settlement. The company also agreed to waive its 
right to object to the administrative cancellation of its certificate if it faiIs to comply with its 
settlement proposal. I checked CMS and it does not appear to have been received in the Division 
of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services. Please document this correspondence to 
Docket No. 010735-TI. Let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Elliott) 



IS 
MEMORANDUM 
Date: 7/18/01 

To: Paula J. Isler 

From: Richard F. Militelto 

RE: Settlement Proposal-Docket No 010735-TI 

As you are aware, the Company has now made payment of the Fees in question. 

It appears that the Company's relocating its offices in the past year may have led to not * 

receiving the required forms to make payment on a timely basis. Now that the PSC has 

the correct address, this should alleviate the problem in the future. I n  addition, could 

you please let us know the due date for the 2001 return so we may note it on our 

records? 

The Company agrees to waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of its 

certificate should it fail to pay in accordance with .its settlement offer. 

In  light of these facts, the Company is proposing to pay a fine of $500.00 as a 

monetary settlement 

Thank you, 


